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Comments: Proposed Fees for Hiking and Horseback Riding

 

I am a horseback rider and hiker and object to the proposed fees.  My activities are covered by my forest pass.

These fees should only be used for special events.  The FLREA program guarantees that I not be charged

additional fees for my activities.  If these fees are approved, then it is just a matter of time before other national

forests introduces such fees.  The loading on of fees such as these to our recreation areas limits the number of

times we are financially able to recreate as we would like.  Our taxes already go towards these areas as it is.

Please do not burden trail users with additional fees.

 

 

Thank you.

 

 

Joan Fleming

 


